
WOW DAYS 

All classes have now launched fully into 
their topics with a range of exciting activi-
ties and WOW mornings throughout 
school. We have had toy-making, baking 
from around the world, Greek god crea-
tions and much, much more. Yet again, 
this term looks set to be fantastic! We look 
forward to sharing children’s learning 
through Twitter, homework projects and 
their class WONDER days. 

Just a reminder that next week on Friday, 
22nd September  we will be having a 
non-uniform day where we will be asking 
all children and staff to wear something 
yellow in return for a £1 donation .  

We will also be hosting a cake sale after 
school to help raise funds. Should anyone 
wish to donate or bake any cakes, please 
bring them into school on the morning 
ready to sell.  

In the morning, please join us for coffee  
from 9am and an opportunity to discuss 
upcoming events such as the Christmas 
Fayre. 

PTA INFORMATION 

The PTA would like to invite any parents to 
a cheese and wine evening on Wednesday 
27th September from 7pm-8pm in the 
school hall to discuss upcoming events, 
possibly recruit new members and to enjoy 
a drink and a chat. We would love to see 
many parents there. If you are interested 
please let the office know or email the PTA 
directly. 
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Dates for your diary: 

21/9/17 - ESOL Course 

22/9/17 - Cancer Awareness 
Day  

27/9/17 - PTA Cheese & 
Wine Evening 7-8pm 

28/9/17 - National Grand-
parents Day 1.30 - 2.45pm 

29/9/17 - Y5/6 Lights Expo 

3&5/10/17 - Y3&Y4 Visits to 
Uncle Henry’s 

4/10/17 - School Photo’s 
(Individual) 

6/10/17 - Harvest Festival 

16-20/10/17 - I Sing Pop 

17 &19/10/17 - Parents 
Evening 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Attendance 

Well done to Year 1 (99%) 
and Year 6 (98.4%) for their 
great  attendance this week 

 

ESOL COURSE 

There are still places left for our 
ESOL course – please speak to Mrs 
Robinson or your child’s class teach-
er if you are interested. 

. 

HEADLICE 

We appear to have several 
severe cases of headlice 
throughout the whole school. 

In order to prevent the infestation 
spreading further please could long 
hair be tied up. Can I encourage ALL 
parents to be vigilant and check your 
child’s hair daily and treat immedi-
ately if required. If you need any sup-
port or advice on this matter, please 
speak to a member of the school 
team. 

 

NATIONAL GRANDPARENTS DAY 

In order to celebrate National Grand-
parents Day, we are inviting any 
grandparents of children from Re-
ception to Year 6 into classes from 
1:30 - 2:45pm on Thursday, 28th 
September  for an afternoon of fun
-filled learning and activities (tea and 
coffee will be provided) . 

We look forward to seeing you all on 
the 28th. 

Friday Coffee Morning - Join us in the school library for coffee on a Friday 

morning at 8.45am  - 10am 


